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 Upcoming 
OCTOBER   

Events 

October 20th 

Blacklock             

Film Festival 

6:00pm 

October 21st             

Pro-D Day      

Students Not in School 

October 24th             

Early Dismissal  

1:30pm 

October 28th           

Hot Dog Hot Lunch

BUDDING ARTISTS FUNDRAISER 
Our students are busy creating art 
in their classes, and this art will be 

used to participate in a unique 
fundraising opportunity.    Your 

child’s artwork can be placed on 
mugs, t-shirts, bags, ornaments, 
cards and lots of other great gift 

ideas for your friends and family… 
just in time for the holidays!  Order 
forms will be sent home along with 

your child’s artwork soon!        
Please return all order forms,           

along with payment, to school by 
November 3rd.                                                          

Beautiful sample items are 
currently on display in the case 

near the gym doors.

HOLIDAY CRAFT FAIR 
Our first annual craft fair will be on 
Saturday, November 19th in our 
gymnasium.  We will have free 

photos, kids tables, food, drinks, 
raffle prizes, and LOTS of crafts for 

sale!  Come to the craft fair, and 
finish your Christmas shopping 

early this year!      

We are currently accepting 
applications for vendors.  Please 

contact 
blacklockcraftfair@gmail.com  if 
you or anyone you know may be 

interested.   

Vendor tables are available for $25 
plus a raffle prize donation.
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PAC Newsletter 
“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success 

is the positive involvement of parents.” ~ Jane D. Hull
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HOT LUNCH NEWS 

We are excited to once again be partnered with MunchaLunch.com for our school hot 
lunch program.  You may set up your account directly through their website, order 
lunches, and pay… all online!  A link for Munch-a-Lunch can also be found on the 
Blacklock website at blacklock.sd35.bc.ca. 

If you do not feel comfortable ordering online, you may print off forms from the 
Blacklock website under the Munch-a-Lunch link.  Paper forms will NO LONGER be 
coming home with your children.   

Volunteers are always appreciated on hot lunch days.  Simply sign in at the main 
office of the school, and come to PAC room in the gym after the 8:45 bell rings.  We 
will gladly put you to work!
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CHRISTMAS STORE IS COMING 
DECEMBER 5TH & 6TH 

Each year in early December, we fill the gym with gently used gifts that children 
can purchase for their loved ones at home. If you have extra things that are in 
good condition (no clothes, please), please donate them at the office.  
Last year we sold out of Dad and Pet gifts, so please look especially for 
anything you could offer for them. 

If you can help to assemble and organize gifts during or 
after school, please contact Kat at jkgoheen@shaw.ca. 

Proceeds go to Christmas Hampers for our school 
families. Left-over gifts may be sold in a Spring sale to 
benefit our school’s programs. 

Thank you for sharing your kindness!

Upcoming 
NOVEMBER   

Events 

November 2 & 3   
Early Dismissal 

1:45pm 

November 8         
Photo Retakes 

November 9     
Subway Hot Lunch 

November 10 
Remembrance Day 
Ceremony 10:30am 

November 11    
Remembrance Day 

No School 

November 15        
PAC Meeting 7:00pm 

November 19   
Holiday Craft Fair 

November 21     
Report Card Prep 

Early Dismissal 
10:45am 

November 25           
Hot Dog Hot Lunch 

November 28       
Early Dismissal 

1:30pm
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